
Advisor Statement: 

I am writing this advisor statement in support of the Math Club members' request to attend the Fall 
Conference of the California Mathematics Council Community Colleges (CMC3) scheduled to 
take place on December 8-10, 2023, at the Hyatt Regency Monterey Hotel and Spa.  

The Math Club members have shown exceptional dedication and passion for mathematics. Their 
active participation in our mathematics activities and commitment to academic excellence has been 
commendable. I believe that attending the CMC3 Fall Conference will provide them with valuable 
opportunities for personal and academic growth. This conference offers a unique platform for 
students to engage with fellow mathematics enthusiasts, educators, and professionals. It will 
expose them to a wide range of mathematical topics, innovative teaching methods, and networking 
opportunities. The knowledge and experiences gained from this event will not only enhance their 
understanding of mathematics but also inspire them to excel further in their academic pursuits. I 
have confidence in the responsible and respectful behavior of our Math Club members during the 
conference. They understand the importance of representing our institution positively and making 
the most of this educational opportunity. I wholeheartedly endorse their participation in the CMC3 
Fall Conference and kindly request your support in permitting them to attend this event. Your 
assistance in facilitating their registration and travel arrangements will be greatly appreciated. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I look forward to the growth and learning 
experiences that our Math Club members will gain from this conference. 


